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WHITE HOUSE 

"WASHINGTON 

October 20, 1976 

Dear Darrel: 

The Texas-Oklahoma game on October 9 
was certainly one of the highlights of my 
vis it to Dallas. I just want you to know 
how very much I appreciate your cordial 
welcome to the Cotton Bowl on this occasion. 
Although I usually have to follow the games 
on the television screen, you can be sure I 
will be keeping up on the activities of your 
fine Texas team throughout the entire season! 

With warm good wishes to you and all the 
team members, 

Mr. arrel Royal 
Head Football Coach 
University of Texas 
Austin) Texas 
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